

David B. Fithian President 21 May 2025

Professor Bernard Ziębicki, Rector Krakow University of Economics ul. Rakowicka 27 31-510 Kraków Poland

Dear Professor Ziębicki,

On behalf of Clark University and our Board of Trustees and faculty, we extend our sincere congratulations to you and the entire academic community of Krakow University of Economics on the occasion of your 100th Anniversary.

This centennial milestone is a testament to your institution's enduring commitment to academic excellence, engaged research, teaching innovation, and broad societal impact. Over the past century, Krakow University of Economics has played a vital role in shaping economic thought and policy, not only in Poland but across Europe and beyond. We at Clark have also benefited considerably from your institution's intellectual leadership and commitment to quality scholarship.

We are especially proud of the longstanding partnership between our two universities. The collaboration between our faculty and students has enriched both institutions and fostered a spirit of mutual learning and global engagement. We are deeply grateful for the many years of academic cooperation, and we look forward to continuing and expanding this valued relationship in the years to come.

Please accept our warmest wishes for continued success and prosperity as you celebrate this remarkable anniversary.

With sincere admiration and collegial regards,

David B. Fithian, PhD

President

Clark University

John Magee, PhD

Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs

Clark University